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Infantino Lamb & Lion Grabby Rattle 

Model 150-3104 & 158-270 UPC 773554031041 & 773554582703 
The rubber tail can become detached.  If this occurs, a baby could 

swallow the tail and choke. 

 
 

The recalled rattles (see picture above) are marked “Infantino” 
on the feet.  

It was sold from May 2007 through September 2008 
 

Products without rubber tails are NOT affected by this recall. 
 

Products with batch codes “0508” and “0108” are NOT affected by this recall. 
(date codes found on back of head). 

Consumers should immediately stop using the rattle and return it to Infantino to 
receive a free replacement product. 

 
Call Infantino toll free at (888) 808-3111  

SAFETY RECALL
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between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. PT Monday through Friday or visit 
www.infantino.com for more information. 


